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Docket No. 99900717/80-01

Square O Company
Control Group
ATTN: Mr. P. R. Goudy
Vice President-Engineering and

Quality Assurance
Executive Plaza
Palatine, Illinois 60067

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of September 22, 1980 in response to our
letter of July 31, 1980. As you requested, future transmittal letters
of reports will be mailed directly to the Plant Manager of the inspected
plant, with a copy to you.

We have no further cuestions at this time and will review your corrective
action during a future inspection.

Sincerel

LaLRnw
Uldis Potapovs, Chie6
Vendor Inspection Brahch

cc: Square D Company
Control Group _
ATTN: Mr. D. J. Beck

Plant Manager
P. O. Box 27446
Raleigh, North Carolina 27611
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